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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
December 15, 2022 

 
 

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
    Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Request to Readvertise for Construction Bids 
 Reunion Crossing Phase 3 
 
 
The Engineering Department is requesting the Board approve the returning of unopened construction bids 
originally received on December 15, 2022 back to the submitters, and the readvertising for construction bids 
for Reunion Crossing Phase 3. 
 
Due to the file size for bid submissions exceeding the maximum allowable upload size assigned to the online 
bidding option, multiple contractors were unable to submit their bids. 
 


